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---Warning: Use caution before clicking any attachments. THIS EMAIL IS FROM OUTSIDE
OUR EMAIL SYSTEM.---
Greetings!

My office is at 1341 North McDowell and I'm delighted with the new sidewalk installation.

Over the past decade, we've witnessed traffic collisions, near misses and pedestrians
walking on the roadway.

The new sidewalks are a considerable safety improvement as well as an aesthetic upgrade
for this area.

The construction crews have been helpful and mindful of ingress and egress for our
businesses.

| travel North McDowell on my twice daily commute and the roadway cone placement is
easy to understand and the traffic control crews are watchful and attentive.

My gratitude to the City of Petaluma for prioritizing this important safety project!

Best regards,
Francesca Smith






